

Holywell Primary School

Tolpits Lane, Watford, Herts, WD18 6LL Tel: 01923 225188 email: <u>admin@holywell.herts.sch.uk</u> Headteacher: Mr Coert van Straaten MA. Ed, Dip Edu, NPQH

we are a learning community with the spirit to succeed

7 June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

Yours faithfully

On Tuesday 6 July 2021 Elder and Chestnut Class will be heading to St. Mary's Church in Watford to support them with their learning about Christianity in RE.

We will leave school at 9:15am and will return to school by 12:30 pm for a normal lunch at school. The children will walk to the church and they will be given a tour of the church and a workshop.

Children will be required to wear school uniform and will need to bring a waterproof coat or jacket, wellies and warm trousers if the weather does not improve. If the weather looks to be sunny please provide your child with a sunhat and sun cream. No matter the weather, please send your child in with a water bottle which we will be taking with us.

We require consent to take the children on the trip, children without consent will not be able to accompany us. Could you please complete the permission slip below and return it to either the class teacher or the School Office by Friday 18 June 2021.

We look forward to a day learning about Christianity as part of our RE curriculum.

Mrs McLaughlin Miss Sammy
(Elder Class) (Chestnut Class)

Year 5 Trip to St. Mary's Church Watford: Tuesday 6thth July 2021

I do/do not* give permission for my child to visit St. Mary's Church on Tuesday 6th July 2021

*Please delete as appropriate

Signed: Parent/Carer contact no:





Date:









